
Notice of Violation

Date: License #/Type:

Licensee: Address:

DBA: AMCO Case #:

Note: This is not an accusation or a criminal complaint.

Alcohol & Marijuana Control Office
ATTN: Enforcement 
550 W. 7th Ave, Suite 1600 
Anchorage, Alaska  99501
amco.enforcement@alaska.gov

Issuing Investigator:  Received by: 

SIGNATURE: SIGNATURE:

Delivered VIA: Date:  

10/23/19 Beverage Dispensary
 Teekell Brothers Alaska, LLC  8801 Jewel Lake Road, Anchorage, AK

 Trophy Lounge  19-1613

You have unreported changes of ownership. Details are as follows:

AMCO records: Ronald Teekell 25.5%
Kerry Teekell 25.5%
Kazuko Teekell 49%

CBPL records: Kerry Teekell 25.5%
Kazuko Teekell 74.5%

Date of Change in CBPL: 2/21/2019

Transfer application received in our office: 10/4/2019

Statute: AS 04.11.050(a): Reports required of corporations

J. Hamilton

Mail

 1697
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THE LAW OFFICES OF ERNOUF & COFFEY 
A PROFESSIONAL CORPORATION 

P.O. Box 212314 
Anchorage, Alaska 99521 

 (907) 274-3385 
 
 
      October 31, 2019 
Mr. Joe Hamilton  
Alcohol & Marijuana Control Office 
550 West 7th Avenue 
Suite 1940 
Anchorage, Alaska 99501 
VIA EMAIL     

Re:  Teekell Brothers, Alaska, LLC 
N.O.V. AB19-1613 
Date of NOV: 10/23/19  

     
Dear Joe: 
 
  I am writing this letter on behalf of my client Teekell Brothers, 
Alaska, LLC which operates the Trophy Lounge in Anchorage at Jewel 
Lake. Please let this letter serve as my client’s formal response to NOV 
AB19-1613 dated October 23, 2019.  
 

As you are aware, my client has already filed a transfer application 
with your offices to remove Ronald Teekell from the business and liquor 
license. It is likely that the Board will approve this transfer at the 
November 2019 meeting.  

 
Ronald Teekell was removed from Teekell Brothers Alaska, LLC in 

February of this year due to Mr. Teekell’s interest in the business being 
involuntarily forfeited to the Federal Government.  The case was resolved 
by way of plea bargain and Mr. Teekell is now serving time in federal 
prison.  Unfortunately, due to the extreme and sudden nature of this 
criminal prosecution and related forfeiture, the family did not perform a 
proper license transfer.  

 
As you know, a transfer has recently been filed to remove Mr. 

Teekell from the license.  Teekell Brothers Alaska, LLC is a long time 
licensee with a history of compliance with the law.  Suffice it to say they 
take these matters very seriously.  
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My client and I are available at any time to discuss this matter 
with you further should you feel such a discussion is necessary.  Thank 
you for your time and courtesy in this regard.  
      

Sincerely yours, 
 

     By: s/ W. Sherman Ernouf 
 
cc: Client 










